
IMPORTANT NOTICE FROM THE ASSESSOR’S OFFICE REGARDING INSPECTIONS OF 

PROPERTY: 

To Property Owners in the Town of Holland:   

The Holland Assessor’s Office is in the process of doing cyclical inspections of real estate 

properties throughout the town, as well as inspections for building permits and new sales. The 

inspections will be done during the coming months with Inspectors going door-to-door throughout 

neighborhoods to do inspections of both the interior and exterior of properties. 

The State requires that every community re-inspect each parcel of real property in the Town within 

every 10-year period. 

This letter will identify Mr. Alan Bishop, an employee of Bishop & Associates.  Mr. Alan 

Bishop and his company have been engaged by the Board of Assessors to make an inspection of 

the taxable real estate located within our boundaries.  Ideally, a full inspection of the interior and 

exterior of the property is requested.   Your cooperation will be appreciated. 

Very truly yours, 

Priscilla J. Clowes 

Principal Assessor 

If you have any questions regarding this project, please contact the Assessor’s Office at 

413-245-7108 ext. 106 


